Signal Peak Energy, LLC

100 Portal Drive - Roundup MT 59072
Tel. 406-323-4500

April 13, 2020

Mr. Matt Dorrington

Coal & Uranium Program Supervisor
Department of Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 200901

Helena, MT 59620-0901

Permit ID: C1993017

Revision Type: None

Permitting Action: None

Subject: Weekly Spring Monitoring

Dear Mr. Dorrington,

Signal Peak Energy, LLC (SPE) is notifying DEQ of interruption of normal Weekly Spring
Monitoring.

SPE is notifying DEQ that due to the Coronavirus Pandemic and home quarantine SPE has no
personal to conduct this weekly spring monitoring (week of April 13" thru 19™). SPE anticipates
no interruption in week of April 20™".

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns related to this letter.

Sincerely,

Sean C%?@m

Sean Ellington

Sr Environmental Engineer

Signal Peak Energy LLC
406-323-4514
sellington@signalpeakenergy.com

cc: Joe Farinelli, Dusty Weber
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Gilbert, Sharona

From: Transfer Service

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 11:40 AM

To: DEQ AEMD Coal

Subject: State of Montana File Transfer Service

FILE TRANSFER SERVICE

STATE OF MONTANA

The following file has been sent to you
through the State of Montana File Transfer Service:

FILE NAME: Notice of Weekly Spring Monitoring 2020.pdf

SENT TO: deqcoal@mt.gov

SENT FROM: Sean Ellington (sellington@signalpeakenergy.com)

MESSAGE: You have a new file available in your File Transfer Service Inbox.

To download this file,
click on the link below:

http://transfer.mt.gov/transfer/ReceivedFileReport?TransferID=1bdc669d-6a53-4a59-af69-9fc6d807636¢

Replies to this email are not monitored.

https://transfer.mt.gov/




